
  
  
  
Dear Chapter Presidents,
 
I want to congratulate you for being chosen as the president of your chapter and thank you for 
being willing to serve in a leadership role for our organization.
 
In my role as Communications Chair for Alpha Iota State, I find it necessary to sometimes 
contact the Communications Chair or Newsletter Editor for our chapters.  Since we are in a new 
biennium, I must update my contact list.  Please e-mail me with the following information as 
soon as possible as I have information I need to get to these individuals immediately.  
 
Communications Chair: Name
                                      Chapter
                                      Phone
                                     e-mail address
                                      mailing address
  
Newsletter Editor(s):         Name
                                     Chapter
                                     Phone
                                     e-mail address
                                    Mailing address
  
I do realize that some chapters are small and do not have a Communications Chair, and some 
may not have a regular newsletter and thus no editor.  Please give me the courtesy of a reply to 
let me know if this is the case.
  
If you have any communication questions or need any assistance with communication, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.
  
Laura Perkins
Communications Chair, Alpha Iota State
 


